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Dear,
 
As the federal point of contact, amongst others in charge for marine environment matters, I send
you this email to confirm that Belgium intends to participate in the EIA procedure under Regulation
24 in relation to this Proposed Development. This doesn’t mean that we will send contributions in
every stage of the process, but we would like to be kept informed and get the opportunity to
intervene, where appropriate.
 
Thanks for sending further communication on this project to my email address, since I will be the
Belgian coordinator for this project.
 
Regards,
Steven
 

Steven Vandenborre 
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Spaar onze natuurlijke hulpbronnen door dit e-mailbericht niet nutteloos af te drukken. 
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